NATIONAL COMPREHENSIVE CANCER CONTROL PROGRAM SURVEY REMINDER E-MAIL
TO:

FROM:
SUBJECT: REMINDER - Brief National Comprehensive Cancer Control Program Survey – please complete by DATE
Dear NAME,
This is a friendly reminder to ask you to complete the brief survey being conducted by RTI International on behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).   Thank you to those who have already completed the survey. If you have not done so yet, we would greatly appreciate you taking the time to complete the survey before DATE.
The purpose of the survey is to understand what CDC can do to help grantees in their efforts to implement the NCCCP Priorities, and to gather information about use of the Comprehensive Cancer Control Branch Program Evaluation Toolkit. 
This brief survey consists of X questions and is expected to take no longer than 30 minutes to complete.  Participation in the survey is voluntary.

If you have any questions about the study, you may contact me by e-mail or at PHONE NUMBER. 

Your feedback is extremely important.    Thank you, in advance, for taking time to complete our survey.  

Sincerely,

NAME

CONTACT INFO
